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To:  Mayor and Town Council 

From: Patrick Arata, Police Chief 

CC:  Wade Carroll, Interim Town Manager 
 Holly Fimbres, Town Secretary/RMO 
 
Re:  School Resource Officer Services 
 Town Council Meeting, August 13, 2019 

 

Agenda Item: 
Consider and take appropriate action regarding an Amendment to the Interlocal Agreement 
between the Town and Northwest Independent School District for School Resource Officer 
services for Fiscal Year 2019-2020; and authorizing the Mayor or his designee to execute all 
necessary documents (W. Carroll). 
 
Strategic Link: 
Safety & Security - Achieve exceedingly high standards for public safety and low crime rates. 
 
Background and Explanation: 
This Interlocal Agreement is for Police School Resource Officer services for Fiscal Year 2019 - 
2020.  The agreement provides two School Resource Officers for the four schools in Trophy 
Club for one year.  This agreement provides that NISD will cost-participate in the salary and 
benefits for the officers, as well as provide funding for Police vehicle use. 
 
Financial Considerations: 
NISD will pay the Town an amount not to exceed $122,820.00 for the maintenance of two (2) 
School Resource Officers. 
 
Legal Review: 
Not applicable.  
 
Staff Recommendation: 
Staff recommends Council approve Amendment No. 3 to the NISD Interlocal Agreement for 
School Resource Officer services. 
 
Attachments: 

• NISD Interlocal Agreement for School Resource Officer Services FY2016-17  
• Amendment No. 3 to NISD Interlocal Agreement for School Resource Officer Services 

 


